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CITY OF YAKIMA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER  

PROPOSED TRUCK ROUTE ORDINANCE 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Yakima City Council will consider a proposed truck route 
ordinance, during a public hearing. 
 
The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, August 6, 2018, at 6:30 p.m., or soon thereafter, 
in the Council Chambers at Yakima City Hall, 129 N. 2nd Street, Yakima, WA.  
 
The primary purpose of the truck route ordinance is to designate the streets where truck traffic 
shall operate in the City of Yakima before diverting to their destination.  
  
Any person wishing to comment on the ordinance amendments is welcome to attend the public 
meeting or contact the City Council in the following manner: 

1) Send a letter via regular mail to “Yakima City Council, 129 N. 2nd Street, Yakima, WA  
98901”; or, 

2) E-mail your comments to citycouncil@yakimawa.gov.  Include in the e-mail subject 
line, “truck route ordinance.”  Please also include your name and mailing address. 

 
DATED this 18th day of July, 2018. 
  

Sonya Claar Tee, CMC 
City Clerk 

 
 
 
 


